
 

 

Eugene A. Burpoe 

2217 South Buchanan Street 

Arlington, VA 22206 

 

 

 

May 12, 1995 

 

 

David Marwell 

Executive Director 

Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, NW 2nd Floor 

Washington, DC 20530 

 

 

Dear David: 

 

This is to inform you of my resignation as a Senior Analyst with the Assassination Records Review 

Board effective close of business, Friday, May 12, 1995. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Eugene A. Burpoe 


